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Sheriff’s Office Investigates Shooting 

 
The initial press release regarding this incident was mistakenly titled armed robbery as it had 

been generated from an existing press release template.  Our deepest apologies for any confusion 

at the initial dissemination of information. 

 

On April 29th, 2019 at approximately 11:03 PM the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office responded 

to a report of shots fired and an injured subject in the 200 block of Fernwood Road in 

unincorporated Oswego Township.   

 

Upon arrival deputies located an individual with a gunshot wound in a residence.  The subject 

received immediate medical treatment from responding deputies and care was turned over to 

medical personnel who arrived after law enforcement.  The subject was transported to Rush 

Copley Hospital in stable condition to receive further medical care.  It appears this is an isolated 

incident and the investigation is ongoing. 

 

Area residents and businesses are encouraged to contact the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office if 

they have any information that may assist with the investigation of this incident in any way.   

 

If you have information pertaining to this incident or any other criminal activity and you wish to 

remain anonymous you may do so by calling the Kendall County Crimestoppers tip line at (630) 

553-5999. 
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